JOINT FORUM OF BSNL EXECUTIVES’ ASSOCIATIONS

CHQ, New Delhi
No: JF/AIBSNLEA/2017-18/01 Dated the 19" April 2017.

To

Com Prahlad Rai,
General Secretary,
AIBSNLEA.

Ref: AIBSNLEA/JF/2017 dated 17.04.2017.

Dear Comrade,

At the very outset, we appreciate and value your decision to lend active support of
your Association to our ensuing and crucial struggle for resolution of long pending ard
vital HR issues of Executives in BSNL which have unfortunately remained unaddressed
over a fairly long time. We hope you will be communicating your decision to DoT as well
as BSNL management, if it has not done so far.

Comrade, we are confident that you will acknowledge that non resolution of these
issues has completely sealed the career growth of Executives across the spectrum in all
respects, regardless of their Association affiliations. Thus, without, questioning your
judgment or decision regarding your full participation in ensuing struggle, we believe that
it would be most appropriate and befitting for your Association to participate in the
struggle wholeheartedly to make it a spectacular success. We are quite confident that our
request to you to wholeheartedly participate in the coming struggle will receive your
serious consideration in the larger interest of Executives in BSNL. b

Being a senior Comrade, you will surely agree that success of this crucial struggle in
terms of resolution of critical HR issues will eventually and inevitably pave the way for
unity of all the Executives, realizing the dream of each one of us to have a single

Executives Association for the Executives in BSNL.
With Regards,

G

(RAVI SHIL VERMA)
GS/AIGETOA
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